
 

         Our Summer Fair is Friday 13
th

 June @ 3pm in school

         Hellos  
We want to congratulate Miss Patel 

who is currently our HLTA in school.  

She has been successful in applying 

for a teacher position and starts in 

September. 

We will also be welcoming 

newcomers for various roles of 

Deputy Headteacher, Inclusion 

Officer, HLTA and site supervisor. 

We will keep you posted 

 

 

Reception – 95.8% 

Year 1 – 93.6% 

Year 2 – 94.8% 

Year 3 -94.0% 

Year 4 – 94.9% 

Year 5 – 94.9% 

Year 6-94.1% 

Overall attendance – 93.8%.  We are 

2.2% under our school target. Please 

make sure your child is in school every 

day. If your child needs to take time off 

school, please let the office know 

before 9:30am. 

Thank you.  Mrs Etchells-Attendance 

Lead 

Goodbyes 

We would like to make you aware 

of some staffing changes that will 

be happening shortly. 

We are sadly saying goodbye to 

Mrs Sanderson, Mrs Fleming, Mrs 

Webster and Miss Holmes as they  

leave for new adventures. 

We wish you all the best for your 

futures! 

 

Sports Day 

We will be holding our annual sports day 

on Friday 20
th

 June 

Parents/carers are invited to join us and 

cheer on your children and maybe even 

get involved! 

KS2 – 9.30am – 11.30am 

Reception / KS1 –  

1.30pm – 3.30pm 

 

 



 

 

Thank you to our Headboy Dylan and Headgirl Amy for their lovely 

words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                                  

 

Summer Fair Friday 13
th

 June 

Sports Day  Friday 20
th

 June  

Musical Recorder 

Performance 

Friday 27
th

 June 

Parent / Carer 

Meetings  

Monday 7
th

 & Tuesday 8
th

 

July 

Year 3 Culture Box Thursday 10
th

 July 

Gymnastic 

Performance 

Friday 11
th

 July 

Prize Giving Monday 14
th

 July 

Attendance Assembly Friday 18
th

 July 

School Closes  Friday 18
th

 July @ 2pm 

 

  

Parent / Carer Meetings 

As we get near to the end of 

another School Year our teachers 

want to share your child’s 

reports with you to celebrate 

their successes. 

Appointments will be available 

to book soon.  Please ensure you 

book your appointment when 

they go live next week. 

Monday7th July 

3.45pm – 5pm 

Tuesday 8
th

 July  

3.45pm – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

Warmer Weather 

 

As the weather warms 

up – Please remember 

to apply sun cream to 

your children before 

school. 


